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Dear Fellow IBSSA Members, 
 
 
As we have ended this year, and prepare for new challenges in Y2K2, I would like to first thank you all for your support and 
hard work that you have proven in strengthening the organisation. I say this on behalf of all chairmen of the various sections 
and departments. 
 
NPD – Narcotics Policy Department, which was formed over a year ago, has made interesting lea way in the co-operative war 
against illegal drugs. 
 
Some have heard, that there have been progressive changes to my career, and I would like to reiterate on these for a moment. 
During the year 2001, The Center for Narcotics Information Support was set up with our headquarters in Budapest, and liaison 
offices in the United States of America, and steps for offices in Romania, Slovakia, Austria, Germany and the U.K., Singapore 
have been taken. These offices will co-ordinate NPD as well as other organisation’s work in the future. 
 
On a personal note, to confirm information some may have heard of, I have been elected into the board of directors of INEOA 
(International Narcotics Enforcement Officers Association), for a 4-year term. 
 
I certainly hope that all of these changes will add to our cause, and support IBSSA presence in the war against drugs through 
the supply and demand reduction initiatives. 
 
Call to order of the Narcotics Policy Department. 
 
On 18th March 2002 Narcotics Policy Department of IBSSA will host its official international call to order in Budapest, Hungary. 
The 1-day meeting is open to all IBSSA members, who are accepted into the department and will accept the role and obligations 
of the department. All applications must be made in writing including past experience of work related in the drug enforcement 
and/or crime reduction – related fields. The deadline for these applications is 28th February 2002. 
 
In closing, I would like to wish everyone and their family a Joyous Holliday Season, and prosperous New Year. One filled with 
new opportunities and success. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Johnny Maczko 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

First Call to Order of the IBSSA Narcotics Policy Department 
18th March 2002 

 
 
Place: Budapest, Hungary 
 
Start Time: 09:00 
Language: As the official language of IBSSA is English, all communication will be in our official language. 
 
Translation services are available at an additional cost, which must be ordered 3 weeks in advance. 
 
Seating: Taking into consideration that the 2 languages of choice will be in English and Hungarian, prior-seating arrangements 
will be done in a way to accommodate these 2 languages. 
 
Agenda: 
 
Role Call 
The Mission of IBSSA Narcotics Policy Department 
The Role of Narcotics Policy Department 
Future programs and initiatives 
C-N.I.S. The Center for Narcotics Information Support 

• Training Base and Headquarters 
• Liaison Offices 

INEOA (International Narcotics Enforcement Officers Association) 
BSZP (The Hungarian initiative on safe amusement places (disco’s, dance clubs, concerts, etc.) – adapted by IBSSA-NPDept) 
 
Lectures: 
 
Worldwide Distribution and Drug Trafficking Routes (40 minutes) 
Drugs in the Workplace (40 minutes) 
Bio terrorism (40 minutes) 
 
Exhibits: 
 
A limited space is available for exhibitors, who wish to display their materials and equipment at the 1 day event. Information may 
be obtained by calling Erika Macs?ri at IBSSA HQ. 
 
Attendance: 
 

• The fee for attendance is $55 USD (incl. 2 coffee breaks), notes 
• Lunch is available ?-la-Carte at the facilities restaurant (estimate about $5-8 USD for full 3 course meal). 
• A block of rooms is set-aside at special rates (Please contact IBSSA HQ for more details and to make reservations by 

March 1, 2002). 
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